
 

About ROSF 
A Privacy Statement of the River Otters  

of South Florida (ROSF) Website 
 

At no time when contacting the ROSF, filling out an informational form on the ROSF Website, or 
connecting to an outside website through the ROSF Website, will your email address or other 
means of contacting you be shared with anyone. When reporting your first Otter Sighting you 
will determine how you wish to be identified for your current and possibly your future otter 
sightings. You may use either of the two following formats for your Code Name identity: 1.) a 6-
8 digit code for your first name, or a shortening of your first name, followed by the first letter 
and, if necessary, the second letter of your last name. For example, “bobbyg” or “bobbyga” for 
Robert Gallager or 2.) a 6-8 digit code that represents your “Call Name” or the “Handle” name 
which you prefer to be used to identify yourself. For example, you will choose a 6-8 digit code 
at the time of your entry of an Otter Sighting, For example, “Badbob40” for Robert Gallager. DO 
NOT use any code that you use in your personal business. We will only know you by your Code 
Name and the email address you use to send us your river otter sighting information or other 
information you provide to the ROSF Website. 
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